
Not many schools were let out early, but we had enough children
from Canary Wharf College, Faraday and River House for some
festive fun last week! Here are some of the highlights: 

make a play in a day Playdough playtime
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Christmas
Tales

hobgoblin theatre
panto: The greatest
fairytale ever told



arts & crafts

Sand Art

Giant Doughnuts

Stained Glass Windows

sport & active

Drama

Basketball Grab

Mega Slide

Grandma’s Footsteps

Buzzy Bees



play

Face-Painting

stem 

More photos are available on our Facebook page here.

We’d love to hear your feedback, especially from families joining us for the
first time. You can review us on Trustpilot here, or send me an email. 

Our next Camp is February Half Term. Bookings will open January 2nd and
are likely to sell out in all age groups - register early to avoid

disappointment! 

Merry Christmas to all who celebrate, and see you in the New Year!

Amy Garner Buchanan (they/she)
Manager 

Construction Free Play 

Catapults
Mini Chefs:
Melting Snowman Biscuits 

http://facebook.com/campcanarylondon
https://uk.trustpilot.com/review/campcanary.co.uk

